
 

 
 

Netball Dorset 

Poole Netball League Report 

Annual General Meeting – July 2024 

Since our last report in March, significant progress has been made regarding the QE 

closure situation and we are pleased to report that persistent efforts have led to a 

positive resolution. Poole Netball League is now scheduled to return to QE in the winter.  

Warm regards, 

 

Becky Barnes 

Poole Netball League Representative 


